
 

    
           December 14, 2022 
Dear friends and loyal patients, 

The last couple of years have been a time of change and growth for our world and our practice.  What a ride 
it has been!  I have changed locations, added new incredible team members, expanded our services, and 
upgraded technology, all with the hope we can serve you better. My practice vision is to bring you 
confidence and to help you achieve optimal, whole-body health.  In an effort to refocus and align our 
practices with my vision, we wanted to let you know what to expect in 2023.   

Our new logo and practice name reflect the individualized experience you can expect at our o$ice.  Your 
dental work is personal and requires an attentive team that asks sincere questions and listens intently to 
what you want, instead of peppering you with what you need.  After understanding your goals, your team 
needs the clinical and artistic skills to provide that care for you, in a manner that is comfortable and 
achievable. This is who we have trained to be. 

We have changed our relationship with insurance companies in an effort to align my vision and skill set.  We 
are now unrestricted providers, which means we are no longer governed by insurance contracts.  We are 
unwilling to compromise the care we provide for you in order to be an in-network provider.  So what does 
this mean for you?  If you have dental benefits, we will happily continue to send the claims on your behalf.  
You will receive reimbursement from the benefit company, and we will collect the fee for services in full.   

I have pursued years of advanced training in order to be able to provide care for patients with complex 
needs, especially those with missing teeth who have not smiled in years, or been able to eat the foods they 
love. Patients now have a smile they love to share with others after having implants, crowns or Invisalign 
treatment with us.  People battling sleep apnea have found rest and resolve with sleep appliance therapy in 
our o$ice. These services are life-changing, and we want to help you achieve the goals you have for your 
smile and overall health. 

If you have found a dental home at our practice and my vision is in line with your values and goals for your 
smile, we look forward to serving you well in 2023!  If you have concerns please call the o$ice and let us see 
how we can help. I know you have many choices when it comes to selecting a dental team. I am honored 
and grateful that you have chosen us. The future is bright, and I’m looking forward to catching up with you 
in the coming year. 

Sincerely yours, 

Michael Lemme, DDS 
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